
 

 

 

Change of October Entrance Examination (General Admission/ Special 

Selection of Working Individuals) for Master’s and Doctoral Programs in 

Informatics Degree Programs, Graduate School of Comprehensive 

Human Sciences 

Academic Year 2021 

 

 

We notify that the entrance examinations of the Master’s and Doctoral Programs in Informatics, 

conducted in October by the Graduate School of Comprehensive Human Sciences, will be change 

to online mode. Nevertheless, there will be no change in the examination process.  

 


